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association of university and college employees 

Coalft ion for Equality 
c/o Faculty of Law 
University of British Columbia 
Campus Mail 

Attention: Kate Andrew, Stuart Soloff 

Dear Friends : 

Apri 1 27, 1982 

Thank you for your letter dated March 8, 198-2 and reprint of 
the "Red Rag". I apolog.ize for not responding to you before this. AUCE · 
Local I is vehemently against the antics of the Engineering Undergraduate 
Society staged during Engineer's week at UBC. We consistently protest 
these events each year as well. I am enclosing a copy of a letter sent -to 
Mr. David Hill, President of the Law Student's Association on February 18, 1982 
which expresses our sentiments on the matter . I am al so enclosing a copy of 
some correspondence subsequently received from Dean Wedepohl. 

If you could suggest further action on our part, please let 
us know. We would appreciate it if you would inform us of any further 
developments concerning the _engineer s and of .any assistance .we can provide. 

encls • 

Yours truly, 

Wendy Bice 
Union Co-ordinator 

·. AUCE Loca 1 I 

#202-6383 Memorial Road, University of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. V6T t W5 
Telephone: 224-2308 


